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Dates for the Diary…
More information on all of these to 

follow

Bikeability
Week beginning 26th September

Meet the teacher 
Wednesday 28th September

Individual School Photos
Monday 3rd October

Welcome back!
Firstly, I want to say how wonderful it is to be back at Rackenford. For 
those of you that don’t know me, this year will mark my 5th (where did that 
time go!) at Rackenford Primary. Last year I was seconded to Tiverton High 
School where I was working within the SEND team to set up a nurture class 
for Year 7 pupils. This class is being continued this year by the hugely 
talented Gemma Coussell. It has been lovely to see so many smiley faces 
around the school this week, both new faces and old. There are also a few 
faces that we are missing with Sarah going off for her operation and Lianne 
who moved on over the summer holidays. With this in mind can I please 
ask that any messages come through an email to admin, especially any 
about end of the day arrangements for children. 
I want to congratulate all the children for how well they have settled back 
into school, I have seen lots of kindness, politeness and focused work in 
class this week and the children should be very proud of themselves. 

Emily Budden
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Just a reminder that our school uniform consists of;
• A navy sweatshirt, pullover or cardigan (with or without the school 
logo)
• Trousers/shorts in charcoal grey or black
• Skirt/tunic in navy blue, charcoal grey or black
• Blue/red and white checked summer dress
• Navy/red/white polo shirt (with or without the school logo)
• Plain socks/tights in white, grey, navy or black
• Shoes should be black.
Trainers if worn, should be plain with no bright colours. Sandals should be 
‘closed toe’.
PE Kit:
• A plain navy sports t-shirt
• Plain navy or black shorts
• Mainly blue tracksuit
• Trainers

We are able to support families with 
school uniform, if you would be 

interested please contact the office. 

Clubs
Premier Education clubs will start 
next week. This half term they will be 
doing multi-sports for Year 1, 2 and 3 
on a Thursday and Year 4, 5 and 6 on 
a Friday. If you would be interested 
please contact the office via email 
before Wednesday 14th.
Chris Webster is currently on holiday 
so information about football club will 
come out when he is back. 

Music lessons
We are lucky to be able to offer 
piano, drumming and guitar 
lessons. If this is something your 
child is interested in please 
contact the office via email for 
more information or to sign them 
up by Wednesday 14th. Please 
note that these lessons are for 
children in Year 2 upwards.


